
 

Fellow Bay Lakers, 

 

Whew, looks like we’re finally moving towards the kind of summer we’re all used to. We have lot’s 

planned to celebrate, including our BLIA 50th Anniversary events postponed from last year, listed 

elsewhere in this issue. 

 

Some highlights: 

 

On May 29, we continue our free plant and pine seedling program in the Lonesome Pine parking lot, 

with the bloody mary bar, coffee, and pastries. Please bring a box (for carrying plants) and your mask 

as we’ll be following current Covid protocols. 

 

June 19 will see many of us in decorated pontoon boats parading on the lake. Registration forms are 

available at Hansen’s or online at baylake.org.   

 

The fabulous Lonesome Pine sponsored Music on the Lake event will be held on July 3, again off the 

east end of Church Island. 

 

We’ve had many great fireworks shows over the years. But, 2021 will be the best ever, with special 

effects and extra large fireworks, all celebrating our 50th (now 51st) anniversary. Location returns to 

Ruttgers shoreline, on July 4, dusk. 

 

And on July 17, we’re staging our first ever Movie Night, on the grass at Ruttgers nine hole course. 

We’ll hold a short annual meeting and then release our very own short film “A Day on Bay Lake”. 

Bring your own blanket - Ruttgers will provide popcorn and beverages. 

 

The ever popular Runtilla is scheduled for July 31 and the fun Amazing Race on Aug. 7. 

 

Visit baylake.org and watch for upcoming Bay Lake Blast emails for details. 

 

See you on the water, 

 

Phil Rollins 

BLIA President 

 

 


